Memo: Request for Approval to Attend Alliance 2017 from February 27 – March 2, 2017 in Las Vegas, Nevada
To: (Manager’s Name)           



Submitted By: (Your Name)

Date: (Today’s Date)






I would like to draw your attention to a great training and networking opportunity at Alliance 2017. Even with the extraordinarily tight budget, it is important that we stay current on the opportunities and challenges presented by the complex Oracle applications that support our critical functions.  Below are the reasons why my attendance at this conference is of value to our organization: 

· The conference is user-driven and is packed with more than 400 technical and functional sessions supported by code examples and handouts (all available to download after the conference), expert panels, and Oracle product updates.
· The sessions are based on the core Oracle applications and tools we utilize in our work on a daily basis.  No other conference in the Oracle world provides this breadth of coverage.  Features include:
· 21 tracks covering PeopleSoft, EBS and Hyperion applications
· Reports from successful implementations and upgrades
· Presentations by experienced users, vendors and Oracle developers
· One-to-one interaction with Oracle professionals in Meet the Experts
· Business intelligence/data warehousing
· Strong technical and functional tracks
· Opportunities to build a network of relationships to support quick diagnosis and resolution of implementation and operational issues 
· Registration will open on November 9, 2016. Signing up before January 6, 2017, will save over $400 off the regular registration rate!
Alliance 2017 provides opportunities for deep and specific training for staff along with a broad range of conference sessions and the strategic directions presentations by Oracle product managers. 

Thank you in advance for considering this. I would be happy to respond to any questions not addressed above. 
Visit the link below to find out more:
http://www.alliance-conference.com/ 


